
From: Alan Henderson  
Sent: Wednesday, October 18, 2017 8:46 AM 
To: Wendy Cooke <Wendy.Cooke@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Andrew Prince <Andrew.Prince@barrie.ca> 
Subject: Re: Deputation regarding driver training school traffic 

 

Dear City Clerk 

 

Please add my name to the deputation list for Monday's meeting 

 

Very concerned about the volume of driver training schools utlizing our quiet neighbourhood. 

Licensed and 'unmarked/unlicensed?' in our area at all times of day and night.  

 

This is a school zone neighborhood and thus should not be utilized for commercial practices.  

 

Thank you 

 

Alain Henderson 
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